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Von:
Gesendet:

Betreff:

Nowack, Matthias
Mittwoch, 13. November 2019 14:51 

WG: Speyer and Chichester UK

Von: Rodney Duggua [mailto:clerk@chichestercity.gov.uk]  
Gesendet: Mittwoch, 11. September 2019 11:36 
An: E-Mail Tourist Information 
Cc: Gareth Bowen; Kim Martin 
Betreff: Speyer and Chichester UK 

Hello, 

Would you please be kind enough to forward this email to the right person, perhaps 
the Mayor’s office ? 

Speyer, like Chichester, has twinning links with the cities of Ravenna and Chartres. 
Chichester also has friendship links with Valletta and Kursk. We are aware that there 
used to be a formal twinning link with Spalding UK but that is no longer the case, 
although strong friendship links between Speyer and Spalding remain. 

Chichester City Council would like to explore with Speyer the question of a friendship 
link being developed between our two cities. 

I am therefore writing to see what your first reaction would be to this suggestion. 

With many thanks and best wishes. 

Rodney Duggua 

Rodney Duggua RD BA(Hons) 

Town Clerk 
Chichester City Council 
The Council House 
North Street 
Chichester 
PO19 1TY 

01243 788502 


